
I am writing to object to the following policies:
SP PL10 pages 80-87
SP PL9 pages 77-80
SA45: land between Camlet Way and Crescent Way Hadley Wood page 364
SA 54 page 374
SA62 page 383
SP CL4 pages 277-279
These propose dedesignation of green belt for housing and other purposes.
I believe the Green Belt should be protected and maintained for public use and to help mitigate the effects of 
climate change and protect wildlife. This is an important and historic  part of the Borough and should be 
protected.

Thank you for the opportunity to express my view
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